Money in place to build bike
path on Hwy. 50 in S. Tahoe

A high-priority bike path project in South Lake Tahoe has
received the necessary funding — the El Dorado Beach to Ski
Run route.

This is a missing link in South Lake Tahoe and is listed as
the highest priority project in the Lake Tahoe Region Bicycle
and Pedestrian Plan.

South Lake Tahoe, Caltrans, and the Tahoe Regional Planning
Agency officials worked together earlier this year to re-route
supplementary funds from the ongoing Highway 50 water quality
project to the bike path project.

Approximately $2 million was rescued when the bid for the
Caltrans Highway 50 water quality project from Trout Creek to
Ski Run Boulevard came in under the engineer’s estimate. This
money was going to return to original grant sources outside
the Lake Tahoe Basin when the agencies worked together to re-
allocate the funding to the bike path.

The move will also help free up other funds which can go
toward other projects such as sidewalks along Pioneer Trail
and other high priority transportation projects in the city.
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